
 

CIRCULAR N. 04/2025 
 
I. Atletismo Sudamericano’s 2025 Assembly 

 

As already informed by Circular, Atletismo Sudamericano’s 2025 
Assembly will be held at 9am on 28 April, in the city of Mar del Plata, Argentina, 
immediately after the organization of the South American Athletics 

Championships, which will be held from 25 to 27 April 2025. 
 
The South American Athletics Confederation will be responsible for issuing 

round-trip airline tickets for the full members of the Assembly from their home 
airports. 

 

In order to make the necessary reservations, we ask you please to confirm, 
by Friday (11 April 2025), your availability to participate in the event and inform 
us of your departure city and preferred travel dates (arrival from 24 April and 

return on 28 or 29 April). We also ask you please to send us a copy of your current 
passport. 

 

Thank you in advance for sending the information before the deadline. 
 

 

Manaus, 6 April 2025 

 
Helio Marinho Gesta de Melo 

President 


